
 

Forum – Should we keep the Vancouver   

Park Board? 

June 2 @ 12:30 pm - 1:30 pm 

Hybrid Event – in person and online 

Vancouver Unitarians.  949 W 49th Ave. at Oak St. 

   

The Vancouver Unitarians will host a one hour forum, with questions welcomed, on the future of 

the Vancouver Park Board with Parks chair Brennan Bastyovanszky, at the Vancouver 

Unitarians Sanctuary.  The event will be also be live-streamed on YouTube. 

Last December, Mayor Sim announced his plan to dissolve the elected Vancouver Parks Board, 

and a council majority endorsed it – with no public vote on the issue. Premier David Eby (whose 

B.C. government must approve the change) said he agreed in principle, but would wait for the 

results of the Oct. 19 provincial election before deciding. 

The forum will discuss if we need the elected Park Board. What are the pros and cons of this 

move? Should it go to a public vote first? You can send your questions for Brennan to forum 

organizer Stanley Tromp at stromp@telus.net 

You can attend in person, or online at https://vanu.ca/event/forum-should-we-keep-the-

vancouver-park-board/  Please return to this page on June 2 at 12:30 to watch the live stream by 

clicking on the blue button that will appear. 
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